[bookmark: _GoBack]“It is critical that both Congress and the Administration spend taxpayers’ dollars responsibly, and any expenditure made by a federal agency is justifiable.  A system should be in place that protects taxpayers’ dollars without discriminating against individual locations.   However, the most recent budget provided by this Administration does nothing to hold the line on federal spending.  Instead of addressing the federal debt, the Administration is seeking to inoculate itself from irresponsible behavior conducted by a federal agency on their watch,” said Stewart Bybee, Communications Director for Senator Heller.
